
 

MINUTES of MEETING of CAMPBELTOWN COMMON GOOD FUND held ON A HYBRID BASIS BY 
MICROSOFT TEAMS AND IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS, KILMORY, LOCHGILPHEAD  

on WEDNESDAY, 1 MARCH 2023  

 
 

Present:



(Reference:  Financial Statement, Simmers & Co Chartered Accountants, dated 1 March 



Manager undertook to ensure that this was the case and confirmed that an update would 

be provided to Members at their next meeting.   
 

 8. DATE OF NEXT MEETING  

 

Trustees noted that the next meeting of the Campbeltown Common Good Fund would 

take place on Wednesday, 7 June 2023.   
 


